11/9/2019 July General Membership Meeting Canceled

The July General Membership Meeting is being canceled due the date falling one day after the
July 4th holiday.

The next General Membership Meeting will be on Tuesday, August 7, 2018.

Please refer to the club calendar, website and Facebook page for updates on news and events.
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